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                        Parent Workshops 

Each year we hold parent workshops for parents with 

children transitioning to primary school. These are a 

great way to share ideas about how to prepare your 

child for starting school and to also share some top 

tips and answer any questions.  

Workshops will be held on: 

Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st June at 9am. All 

parents are invited to attend one of these sessions. 

Please email admin@ludwick.herts.sch.uk to book 

your place. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It feels like the Summer Term is rushing by. Over the last two weeks we’ve had lots of duckling 

excitement as the children have watched the duck eggs hatch. This half term we have had 

a growing focus, and we have been busy planting in the garden and setting up beds for 

vegetable growing. We have also enjoyed trips out in the local area.  

As the weather is getting warmer, please remember to send your child in with a named sun 

hat and apply sun cream before they come to nursery. After half term, we will be busy with 

visitors from our primary schools, as we prepare for lots of our children to move onto recep-

tion. Wishing you all a safe, happy and relaxing half term.  

 

Helen Ackerman    Head teacher 

Celebrations 

 

 

Thank you so much for the 

generous cake donations for 

our Coronation Celebration. 

Each group enjoyed a tea 

party to celebrate the Coro-

nation of King Charles III.  

The children enjoyed an ice cream to cele-

brate the memory of a beloved member of the 

Singh Smith family. On behalf of the whole 

school community we wish to thank the Sing 

Smith family for this kind and generous treat. 
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Cooking at Ludwick 

As you know we love to cook at Ludwick! We are de-

lighted that our cooking approach is being  

celebrated in different ways. After half term, we have  

The  Froebel Trust, coming to make a cooking film with 

 us which will showcase cookery in the early years. We  

are also delighted that we have been shortlisted for  

the Jamie Oliver Good School Food award.  

Winners will be announced at the end of June so we  

will keep you posted! On Friday, we will be sending home our Let’s Cook Togeth-

er home learning, which is a chance for you or someone in your family to try out 

one of our recipes with your child. We would love to see your photos of enjoying 

cooking together.  
Every child who participates will receive a prize! 

Donations 

We are very grateful for snack donations, which pay for vegetables, fruit and 

food for our snack table as well as ingredients for cooking.  
If you feel able to make a contribution this would be greatly appreciated as our 

fund account is running a little low! 

This can be paid termly (£28) or half termly (£14). We would prefer this payment 

to be made electronically through the school bank account please, details are: 

Sort code: 20-17-19 Account number: 33888401. Please use your child’s name 

as a reference. If you prefer to pay cash, please put in a named envelope and 

give it your child’s keyworker or the school office 
 

We also welcome donations of any of the following: flour, sugar, cream crack-

ers, toilet rolls, kitchen roll and compost bags for kitchen waste.  

 

Many thanks for your support.  

Half Term: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd 

June 

w/c 5th June - Child Safety week  

w/c 19th June - Arrival of caterpillars,  

Friday 23rd June   -  INSET DAY 

Monday 26th June  -  INSET DAY   

w/c 17th July - End of year ‘Rhyme Time’  

Thursday 20th July  -  Last day of term 

End of year Teddy Bears Picnics for Nursery children  

Friday 21st July - INSET DAY 


